
 

 

 
 

 
Date: Friday 15th November 2024 

Our ref: JCG/sjt 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Re: Christmas Carol Concert – Thursday 5th December 2024 
 
It is with great pleasure that the Music Department invites you to our annual Christmas Carol Concert on 
Thursday, December 5th at St. Bernard’s High School in the Bernardine Hall. The concert will begin at 6pm 
and will last approximately 1 hour. We will be performing a selection of vocal and instrumental music with 
readings reflecting the Christmas story. There will be an opportunity for the audience to join us in singing 
carols. Admission is free and we will have a retiring collection for Little Havens. Kindly confirm your 
attendance and the number of guests by completing this Microsoft Form. We hope you, your family and 
friends will be able to join us. https://forms.office.com/e/iWugWLqG0j. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs J Githu 
Head of Music 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/iWugWLqG0j

